birth Deaths and

Card of Thanks, in Memoriams, Engagements

DIED

COLLIER, "Mollie" Muriel Revnolds) - Peacefully at the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown, on August 13, 2008 in her ninetieth year, beloved wife of the late Peter Donald Collier and lovingly remembered by her many friends and neighbours. A memorial service will be held at the Ormstown Presbyterian Church on Tuesday, August 26 at 2 p.m. In lieu of flowers, donations to a charity of your choice would be appreciated. Arrangements entrusted to McGerrigle Funeral Home Inc., Ormstown.

ROSS, Christina Stewart - Originally of Powerscourt, Quebec, Chris died peacefully on August 8, 2008 after a short illness in Coquitlam, BC at the age of 87. She is survivved by her husband Jack Running. Dear aunt of Joan Fraser Burton (Robert), Samantha (Jake) and Nicholas.

SILLIMAN, Helen & David - A graveside memorial service will be held for Helen (May 18, 2006) and David (Jan. 19, 2007) on Saturday, August 23, 1:30 p.m. at Georgetown Presbyterian Cemetery.

CARD OF THANKS

I want to thank Randall Finnegan for the lovely birthday cake which was brought out by Marilyn Smith during the evening of his pig roast on August 9. It was sure a surprise. Also a big thank you to the Country Vagabonds for singing happy birthday to me. I enjoyed my day at Randall's. Lots of fun, a huge crowd of people, the music was A-1, a whole lot of good food which people brought for supper.

Thanks, Noreen Duheme

We would like to thank everyone that attended our 50th Anniversary and all the beautiful cards of congratulations for this occasion. We would like to thank our two daughters and spouses and anyone involved for their big contribution. All was greatly appreciated.

Bill & Liz MacDonald

I wish to thank Dr. Finlayson, the Orthopedic Surgeon at the Montreal General Hospital and Dr. Blonde at the Barrie Memorial Hospital, also the nurses on the 3rd floor for their tender loving care. The therapists were also very helpful. I appreciate the many cards I received. Thank you very much. The phone calls and food sent in since I returned home were also much appreciat-ed. I wish to especially thank "my family" for all they are doing for me since I am home.

Sincerely, Mrs. Doris Cookman



I would like to thank family and friends for their kindness and support for the numerous cards and visits at the time of the loss of our brother, Robert. To my nephew Gordon and Glen and Ann for their support at difficult times. It will always be remembered.

Sincerely Evelyn Shaw

The family of the late Hubert Poissant wishes to express gratitude and appreciation to family, friends and neighbors for their support and kindness during this dificult time. Your sympathy cards, donations, visits, as well as shared fond memories have helped to remember Hubert. Special thanks to the staff at the Barrie Memorial Hospital intensive care unit and the doctors. Special thanks to Dr. Elizabeth Mallec for her compassion.

Irma Buchanan. Ricky & Johanne, granddaughters Michelle & Alexandra

Thanks to Randy Finnegan for the wonderful pig roast he does for his friends. He's a great man - all the work he puts on for everybody. Thanks to Sandy Duheme for the long hours cooking the pig. He did a good job. I had a great time singing and stepping with others and singing with the band. I am going Sunday to Pembroke to the Big Violin Contest, over 15 hundred camp trailers we jam all week.

Rene Foran or Johnny C. the Star

The family of the late George Norman express their appreciation for all the forms of kindness. Perhaps you sent a lovely card, or sat quietly in a chair. Perhaps you sent a funeral spray, if so, we saw it there. Perhaps you spoke the kindest words, as any friend would say. Perhaps you were not there at all, just thought of us that day. Whatever you did to console our hearts, we thank you so much whatever the part.

Jean Norman

BORN

YELLE-HUTCHINGS - Anne-Marie and Chris are very proud to announce the birth of their son Noah Christian, weighing 6 lbs. 12 ozs. on July 9, 2008 at the Anna Laberge Hospital in Chateauguay, Quebec. Very proud grandparents are Normand and Ruth Yelle and Fred and Nancy Hutchings. Cousin to Patrick Yelle and Cameron Woods.

Thank-You We would like to take the opportunity to thank Mr. Roger Vaillancourt for the past 13 years of hard work and loyal service in different departments at Leahy Orchards Inc.

Punctuality, honesty and integrity along with his devotion were an asset that Mr. Vaillancourt contributed to the company. These qualities are inevitably the key to success towards his decision to change to a new career orientation and employer. and employer.

We wish him the best of luck on his upcoming projects.

Michael Leahy President/Chief executive officer

3226987-200808-04





